
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 27, 2020 

                  File:  XJT-18 

2020-11 

 

ExpressJet District Update 

 

Sisters and Brothers: 

 

As you know the Company announced the closing of the CLE base today.  Please be advised 

that your rights under the contract will be protected throughout this process. 

We are addressing the moving company fees being billed directly to the Company, so flight 

attendants will not have to pay out of pocket for those expenses.  Keep in mind, the Company 

is also responsible for the costs associated with breaking a lease, but a copy of your lease will 

have to be provided. 

Please review Sections 11 & 12 of the contract to review the process for base closures, 

displacements and vacancy awards.  We will be meeting with the Company continuously 

through this process to ensure your rights are protected and the CBA is followed. 

In solidarity, 

   

 

Sara Gonzales          Marche’ Cooper 

  GENERAL CHAIR            SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE  
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cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

        DL 142 E-Board 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


